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Just a brief note/reminder to members to keep you up to date. 

Mens District Pennant competition is now well underway and all 4 divisions, while 

not setting the world on fire just yet, are all well placed to chase down the leaders. a 

Congratulations to Wazza’s selection team who have put a lot of time, effort, and 

research into formulating the teams. This is a continuing process with some 

tweaking and juggling on a weekly basis to come up with the right combinations to 

achieve the best results. Player movement restrictions included in the conditions of 

play result in limitations on the ability to interchange players between divisions after 

3 games. Not all players will agree with some changes, but consideration must be 

given not only to individual performances but also to the team and side 

performances to achieve the best outcome for Urangan Club.   

Ladies Pennant also commences this week, and we wish them well for the season.   

GO URANGAN !!! 

 

We had a couple of our popular and well-loved members enjoy some good luck in 

the last couple of weeks. Betty Rynne picked the right numbers to win over $1700- 

with her entry in Thursdays Eureka Gold. Ken Fearnett who is a regular diner and 

dancer on Friday nights was on hand to claim $1250- when his number came up in 

the Friday night members draw. Congratulations to those members. 

 

When Members were surveyed about implementing BINGO at the club the 

response was very positive and enthusiastic. It has now been running for some 

weeks, but the numbers have been disappointing. Please come along with friends 

and support this initiative and make it a success. Once numbers grow it will attract 

other bingo enthusiasts and expose and introduce our facilities to members of the 

public outside our club members. Greg, wife Sue, and Ed did a great job running 

the event. Tuesday mornings at 9.30am. Give it a go. 

 

Mens AGM is scheduled for 11.am on Thursday 31st. August and we require 

nominations for the advertised positions. It's time for members to stop thinking and 

start acting and take on a role on the men’s committee. Don’t underestimate 

yourselves, you are all capable of holding a position and if you are shy get your 

mates to join you and go in as a team. It’s up to you, the members to stand up if 

you want the men’s section to continue. 

 

Our heartfelt sympathies to Colleen Horsefield for the loss of husband Allan. 

 

Support Urangan Club and make it even greater. 

   

Stay well and good bowling everyone. GO URANGAN !! 


